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- # in ES : JOHN CONNALLY [ 
‘ GOVERNOR OF Texas y 

——— March 17, 1964 _ _—- 

Mr. George Carlson 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 
Ferry-Brooks Building 

Austin, Texas 

Dear Mr. Carlson: 

About the first of March, our office received contact from The 
Dallas Morning News pertaining to Edward F. Brs y- The Dallas News 
representative said that Mr. Bray had contacteeé the-- -ffice and said 

“he had written a letter to Governor Connally in Augus:. 1963, warning 
him of an assassination plot against his life in Dalles and that Governor 
Connally had neither replied to his letter nor taken any acthien. 

A complete review of our files revealed no correspond ace what- 
‘soever from Mr. Bray. Today, we received the attached letter from 
Mr. Bray and we thought you might want to check into him anc the situa- 

_ tion he discusses. Again,.6o far as our files reflect, this is the first 
- correspondence Governor Connally has received from Edward F. Bray. 

With kindest regards, 

Sincerely, 
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: Larry Temple
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